
 
 

Computer Club E-Newsletter 
August 27 – September 2, 2017 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Meetings this week: 
• No meetings are scheduled this week 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Classes this week: 
Please note: When you sign up for a class, we cannot accept credit cards 
as payment. Although we prefer that you bring a check, we can accept 
cash. 
• No classes are scheduled this week 

It is time to register for Fall Classes!!!  Check the club website under 
Training at   www.sctxcompclub.org 

Have you been wanting to learn about your genealogy???  Beginning 
Genealogy class is scheduled for September 11,14,15  Register now!!! 

MS Word 2010 Intro and Intermediate are on the October calendar.  Mail 
Merge is part of the Intro class---just in time to help you address those 
Holiday cards. 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Reminders: 
If you are signed up for a training class and cannot attend, 
please stop in the CyberCenter or call 868-9780 to cancel with the Monitor. 
You will be given credit which can be used for a future class of your choice. 

http://www.sctxcompclub.org/


Someone else may be waiting for a chance to take the class.  This is 
especially important with the Windows 10 classes, as many members are 
waiting to take the class. 
Feedback: You can give us your feedback at any time by signing on to 
the www.sctexas.org website, navigating to the Computer Club microsite, 
then clicking on the “Feedback” button on the right side of the window, or 
the “Feedback” link in the left navigation panel. When the Feedback 
window opens, you can direct your comments to the Help Center, the Lab, 
Monday Meetings, Newsletter, SIGs, or the Website. 
SIG Meetings: When you attend a SIG meeting, it is very important that 
you remember to sign-in on the meeting room sign-in computer. The 
Computer Club uses meeting attendance counts to justify its need for 
space in the SC Community’s limited facilities. 
Cyber Security: Cyber security today is a rapidly changing landscape of 
news and events. In an effort to keep the membership informed the 
computer club has a link on the Cyber Security SIG's web page to NEWS 
BLOG. Using this link brings up the most recent postings in a digest form. If 
members see item(s) that are of interest, click on the item(s) as they scroll 
by. Opening any of the items on the scrolling digest opens all previous 
items in a separate web page. [Message from the Cyber Security SIG.] 
Malware Help: microsite is available for use. Click here. 
Lab Hours: Mon. and Sat. 9:00 am – noon. Tues., Wed., Thurs., and Fri. 
9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Help Center Hours:  Tue. 1:00 – 3:00 pm, Fri. and Sat. 9:00 – Noon. 
For additional information, see the Computer Club’s pages on the 
community website. 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Bringing Cyberspace to the Community 

oOo 

http://www.sctexas.org/
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=SIG_MAL#sidebar
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=CCLUB_COMPUTER

